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Thank you for your thoughtful gift of $150,000 to the U.S. Fund for UNICEF, received
on October 1, 2014. Your continued support helps us to reach our goal of ZERO
preventable child deaths and to offer children a safe world in which to grow and learn. |
am grateful for your support and time as a Board Member, both of which have helped
make the U.S. Fund for UNICEF stronger and UNICEF able to save and improve more
children’s lives throughout the world.

Our shared belief in child survival is a reality we can achieve together. Over the last four
years, UNICEF has worked to reduce the number of preventable child deaths from
25,500 to 17,000 a day. While this is progress, 17,000 deaths of children a day are
17,000 too many.

Thanks to your dedication, UNICEF can continue to work towards creating a world
where every child grows up healthy and educated and where each young life is filled
with possibility and peace. Together, we are doing whatever it takes to save a child.
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Caryl M. Stern
President & CEO

P.S. You may be able to double the impact of your contribution if your employer matches gifts to the U.S. Fund for
UNICEF. To learn more, please visit www.unicefusa.org/matchinggifts.

To comply with the IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been provided to
you, in whole or in part, in consideration for your contribution. 100% of your gift may be deducted as a charitable contribution
under Federal law and, where permitted, under state law. This letter will serve as confirmation of your donation for income tax
purposes. A copy of our latest financial report, with information about our revenue and expenses, including administration and
fundraising costs, and a description of our charitable programs may be obtained by writing to the U.S. Fund for UNICEF, 125

Maiden Lane, New York, NY 10038 or by calling Edward G. Lloyd at 212-686-5522.
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